From: Barbara Orsborn

To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Fwd: COA
Date: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 11:56:50 AM

Good Afternoon, Aus-Tex agrees to the COA's please see email below.

Thanks

Barbara

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Ola Akrad <oakrad@austinexploration.com>
Date: Wed, May 2, 2012 at 11:37 AM

Subject: COA

To: barbara@permitco-usa.com

Cc: LSPermitco@aol.com

Dear Barbra,

Aus-Tex explorations agrees to all the Conditions of Approvals as set forth by the
COGCC which included:

Due to the location being in a sensitive area the following conditions of approval will
apply:

Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good
engineering practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site
grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect intermittent stream located 230 feet east of
the staked oil and gas location from a release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical
products.

Due to the likely hood of oil being received in the pit and exceeding 10,000 ppm TPH the drilling pit
must be lined Fenced and netted. The pit will be closed through the form 27 process.

Due to the likely hood of oil being received in the pit and exceeding 10,000 ppm TPH an approved Pit
Permit (Form 15) will be required prior to pit construction. The form 15 shall include a pit management
plan.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank you
for your help!

Ola Akrad

Colorado General Manager
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Austin Exploration Ltd. Office: 303-233-2232
7985 W. 161" Ave. Cell: 720-454-8035

Lakewood, CO 80214 Fax: 303-233-2442

Barbara McFarland
Permitco
303-857-9999

Barbara@permitco-usa.com
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